
Town of Greenville 

Pots and Pans Parade 

Wednesday – July 3, 2019 

Vendor Application 

 

The Town of Greenville is scheduled to have its annual Pots and Pan Parade on July 3rd and we welcome 

vendors to come take part in the celebration.  The event starts at 8:00 pm and vendors should arrive prior to 

6:30 p.m. to setup. 

 

Submit your payment early to reserve your space as space is limited.  Prices and considerations are outlined 

in the application.  Be advised that products that are offensive or dangerous to the public, along with silly 

string and laser lights, are prohibited.  We reserve the right to demand that you halt sales of any items that are 

deemed offensive or dangerous. 

 

 

Name of individual or Organization           

If Organizations, Contact Person           

Address       Town/City/Zip      

Daytime Phone      Evening Phone      

Email Address              

Type of Craft, Stand, or Concession           

List of items to be Sold            

 

Vendor Type Fee Amount Due 

Town of Greenville Entities & Registered 501(c)(3) Non-Profits 

(Space Limited) 
$0.00 

 

Commercial Food & Beverage Vendors 

(Non-Compete Promise) 
$50.00 

 

All Others:  Crafters, Political Organizations, Novelties, Services, 

Miscellaneous $20.00 
 

 

Total amount due for event     Check payable to: Town of Greenville  

 

We have limited spaces with access to electricity.  Do you require electricity for your vendor space? 

Yes  No 

 

Please complete the attached form and mail it in with your payment by June 27, 2019 to reserve your 

space (pending availability).  Mail to:  Town of Greenville, PO Box 343, Greenville, NH 03048 or drop off 

at Town Hall, 46 Main Street, Greenville in the Selectmen’s Office. 

 

If you have questions please contact the Tara Sousa at 603-878-2084 or email 

administrator@greenvillenh.org 

   

 

$ 

mailto:administrator@greenvillenh.org

